A letter of Thanks & Gratitude
"I would like to say a big thank you to Dr. A.K.Singh for helping both myself and my
Husband.

What I witnessed was something which rarely educated people believe in. I

was suffering from little bit of pain in my neck from the time I woke up. But by late
morning this pain was acute and I was not able to move my neck. I was assigned the duty
of invigilation and I thought that I will manage it but within 10 to 15 minutes the neck
pain was unbearable and I was on the verge of tears. At that point of time I went to the
cabin of Dr. A.K. Singh for some urgent work and he was taking interview of student for
Admission. He asked me to sit down & through my facial expressions understood that
something is wrong and enquired & I told him my problem. He asked me to relax and he
started healing during the interview session itself. To my amazement I was getting well
slowly and gradually and within a span of 20 to 25 minutes I was 95% relieved from the
terrible pain and only 5% of the pain was there in my neck, that too was felt when I was
shaking my neck. He instructed me to continue my work and gave an assurance that the
remaining pain will be fine after some time. When I came back to the invigilation room,
and my colleague could also feel from my face that I am perfectly alright. But after some
time the pain recuperated and to this Mr. A.K.Singh told me that it may be due to the
negative energies in the room you are witnessing so. He wrote my name on a paper and
placed the magical device on it and said that I am healing you and you will be fine by
morning. The next morning I woke up and I was perfectly hail and hearty to my
astonishment. I couldn't explain how but the pain had been erased. This probably is not
the best description but it is something which, unless you have experienced it, is
impossible to explain.

It is very difficult and impossible to express & extend my heartfelt gratitude to Dr.
A.K.Singh in words not only for sparing his precious time to heal me but also to guide
me in taking decisions when I was indifferent between different options available. He

